
Solo Club Minutes 4/14/22 

 

Our regular meeting location was changed to the Hiawatha Recreation Building 

since we were not planning to stay at the Tansi Restaurant for dinner on a regular 

basis.    This April’s meeting was attended by 8 regular members and 2 new 

recruits!  Newest members are Steve Lutz and Joanne Jordan.  

Everyone was pleased with the schedule of meal outings…One lunch and one 

dinner per month.    The next choices for May are Gondola and China 

Dynasty…schedule to be announced on the May calendar.   

Our main order of business was to schedule and purchase tickets for the 

Cumberland Playhouse play..MURDER ON THR ORIENT EXPRESS.  The chosen date 

was Tuesday April  26th at the 1 pm  Matinee.   Pat B. immediately called and 

purchased a block of 10 tickets which secured us a $30 discount.  

Other topics of discussion were: 

Silver Sneakers classes are being held at Fair Park Senior Center $3 per class. 

David White told us about a couple of Renaissance fairs to be held in our area.  

One will be in Harriman, TN and another near Nashville.   

Maryville,TN hosts  the Scottish Game festival also this summer.   

We hope to be able to tour our local “Genesis Gardens”…a private park filled with 

azaleas and rhododendrons this spring.  When we secure further information we 

will be send via an email.   

The meeting adjourned at 4pm and most of the group enjoyed a great meal at La 

Costa Mexican Restaurant.   

 


